
 

 

 

 

 

 

“Madrid Seven Stars: A Luxury Shopping Destination” 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

With this letter we hereby want to inform you that the Government of the Region of 
Madrid and the Madrid Chamber of Commerce organize an event about shopping for 
promoting our campaign “Madrid Seven Stars: A Luxury Shopping Destination” which will 
take place on the 29th of November 2016 at 09.30 a.m. at the Grand Hyatt Hotel Hong Kong. 
We will present the new approach to shopping with innovative routes with a view in fashion 
and original trends. In addition, the direct flight between Madrid and Hong Kong operated 
by Cathay Pacific Airlines is allowing increasing the flow of tourist and business visitors 
and so, we will be sharing tips about Madrid as a destination.  

 

This event is an opportunity for tour operators, travel agencies, government organizations 
and other related tourism organizations to discover new inspiring high-end routes in Madrid.  

 

It would be a great honor if you could attend this event or appoint one of your distinguished 
colleagues to represent your company.  

 

Please find attached the registration form. We appreciate if you could complete it with your 
contact details and return it to us by 25th November. If you prefer, kindly inform us of your 
attendance either via phone (+86 21 5258 5004) or email at 
ivy.wang@madridinternational.cn.  

 

We eagerly await your participation in the breakfast.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

“Madrid Seven Stars: A Luxury Shopping Destination” 
We appreciate if you could complete the following form with your contact details and 
return it to us by the 25th of November 2016. 

 

Company Name:  

Phone Number:  

 

PARTICIPANT DATA 
Position Name Email 

   

   

 

We eagerly await your participation in the breakfast event 
November 29th, 09:30 AM 

The Pool House 
Grand Hyatt Hong Kong 

1 Harbour Road, Wan Chai  
Hong Kong 

 

 

 

 


